
  
WELCOME TO ASAPDC SUMMER CAMP!!!  

Dear Parents,  
  
WELCOME to The F.R.A.T.!  We are looking forward to a summer of fun-filled activities, exciting adventures, caring 
staff, new friends and memories that will last a lifetime.  This year we restructured our program and added STEM.   Our 
STEM program is designed to create critical thinkers, increase science literacy, and enables the next generation of 
innovators.  We are excited to see what your brilliant young minds create this summer at ASAPDC.  Please read below for 
important information and reminders about our Summer Program.    
  
DATES:  ASAP Summer Program will begin on Monday, June 17th and end on Wednesday, August 28th.  
  
HOURS: Summer Program hours are from 9am-5pm, if your camper is not enrolled in Before or After Care you will need 
to ensure that they are dropped and picked up at the appropriate times.  Campers NOT enrolled in Before Care may be 
dropped off as early as 8:45am but must be picked up no later than 5:00pm.  Any campers who are not enrolled in After 
Care remaining in the center after 5pm must pay $10.  Campers dropped off before 8:45am who are not enrolled in Before 
Care will be charged $5 for that day.  These fees are daily for those NOT enrolled in the Before & After Care.  In 
addition, ALL campers picked up after 6:30pm will be charged a $20 late pick up fee.  VERY IMPORTANT:  NO 
students can be dropped off to camp after 10:00AM – No Exceptions!  
  
MEALS:  A weekly menu will be uploaded to our website and posted in our facility at the front desk.  Each student will 
be provided breakfast, lunch and 2 snacks. No breakfast will be served after 9:15am.  Should you feel that your camper 
needs additional food/snacks, feel free to send them something extra.  Please be reminded that every Wednesday is our 
field trip day and bag lunches, or money is required.  In addition, there is a vending and drink machine at the center if 
campers may want additional snacks.  The cost ranges from $.50 to $1.50 per item.  
  
SIX FLAGS:  SIX FLAG SEASON PASSES ARE REQUIRED FOR OUR SUMMER PROGRAM. 
 Keep in mind, you can purchase a pass online and have the option to pay per month. 
1.  Students MUST BRING A MINIMUM OF $12 for lunch every Friday or Purchase a meal plan with the pass.   
2.  Meal Passes can be purchased with the pass upon checkout, NO BAG LUNCHES ON FRIDAYS.  
3. If you have an old Six Flags season cup please send with your child as this will assist in keeping your child 
hydrated.   
4. If you do not have an old Six Flags season cup, please send your child with bottled water or purchase a new cup 
to assist in your child remaining hydrated.  
5. Swim shoes are required on swim days – no sandals or sneakers please as they tend to get lost.  
 
FIELD TRIPS:  We reserve the right to change our scheduled field trips due to weather or availability.  
  
WHAT TO BRING: Your child (4 & 5-year-old) will need a gallon-sized Zip Lock baggie with a change of clothes (top, 
bottom & underwear), socks, travel size deodorant and disposable wash cloth - labeled with your child’s name.  Please 
send your child with comfortable play shoes daily.   
  
WHAT TO WEAR: Campers are required to wear a camp T-shirt on field trip days.  The cost of T-shirts is $10 each.   
All T-shirts will remain at the center until your campers last day as we have found in years past that campers forget to 
wear them on field trip days.  ASAP will be responsible for cleaning T-shirts each week.  In addition, due to playing 
outside, please send your children in sneakers, along with some sort of shorts underneath skirts (if worn) each day.  
  



PAYMENTS:  Tuition payments are due every Friday.  Payments can be made by Cash, Money Order, Check or Online 
at www.asapdevelopmentcenter.com; however, all activity fees are to be paid in CASH or through Cash App only to 
240386-9924.  Tuition payments made after midnight Sunday will incur a $25 late fee, and $5 everyday thereafter until 
the full payment has been made.    
  
Should you have any questions, comments and/or concerns, feel free to communicate them to us.  We truly appreciate 
your business and look forward to an exciting summer.  
  
Sincerely,   
  
Tanisha Rhode-Peters  
Sr. Program Director, ASAPDC  
 




